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Madison LeCroy revealed she was undergoing
tattoo removal treatment on a piece of ink on
her wrist. At the time, the Southern Charmmom
didn’t reveal mu ...

Madison LeCroy Reveals the Story Behind the
“Horrendous Tattoo” on Her Wrist
The Marvel star has an incredible collection
of body art that the public rarely gets a
chance to admire. Find out all about Chris’
secret tattoos here!

Chris Evans’ Secret Tattoos: The Ink You’ve
Rarely Seen On ‘Avengers’ Star
Just body art or a risk that gets under your
skin? The German Federal Institute for Risk
Assessment (BfR) has been researching the
safety of tattoo inks for many years. As
such, the BfR is now setting ...

For safe tattoo ink: External experts wanted
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for new BfR Commission
A woman who is covered head to toe in tattoos
has shared the most painful place to get
inked - and it's not where you might think.
Denyse Labarca, 31, works as a tattoo artist
and most of her body ...

Woman with head to toe tattoos gets awkward
question from nan after every inking
Tattoos can be highly personal and expressive
pieces of art, but that doesn't mean artists
love all designs equally. Insider asked
professional tattooers which designs they
prefer not to ink and why.

Tattoo artists share 10 types of designs they
don't like to ink
Murray, who remains national president of the
Comanchero bikie gang, previously owned a
tattoo parlour, Nitro Ink, in Hampton Park,
and he’s covered from the neck down in dozens
of classic bikie ...

The best and worst of Victorian bikie gang
tattoos revealed
But tattoos don’t need to be colorful, or
last forever, and since I last saw Hoode in
Fishtown, he’s become a “blackout”
specialist, often covering large swaths of
skin in black ink.

When tattoos get old, boring, or painful, one
Philadelphia artist paints them all black
Tattoo artists use the skin as their canvas
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to create beautiful works of art and in some
cases, they could even save your life in an
emergency.On Fritz Wetherbee's New Hampshire:
Binky and the second ...

NH Chronicle: 250 Years of the Portsmouth
Harbor Lighthouse
The tattoo artist got her face tattooed to
‘push herself to be successful’ as there was
'no way she could get an ordinary job with
her face covered in ink'. Kelsie tells Truly
that she ...

Today I'm Covering All Of My Tattoos |
TRANSFORMED
Thousands of tattoo artists and tattoo
aficionados have descended on the Jersey
Shore community for the Asbury Park Tattoo
Fest.

Asbury Park Tattoo Fest draws ink aficionados
to the Jersey Shore event
A TATTOO artist has divided opinion after
making the bold decision to ink trainers on a
client's feet. Dean Gunther, 34, from
Manchester, came up with an ingenious
solution to save punters money ...

I’m a tattoo artist – I inked trainers on
client’s feet and it’s really dividing
opinion
As I walk into the Kitchener tattoo parlour
in search of Mitch Markowitz — sole surviving
cast member of the pseudo-horror comedy “The
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Hilarious House of Frightenstein” — I wonder
which of the people ...

‘Frightenstein’s’ lone survivor, ‘Super
Hippy’, bears witness to Kitchener fan’s
tribute tattoo
Kat Von D revealed on Tuesday that she
covered many of her leg tattoos with blackout
ink. She said it's "refreshing" to see
"garbage, drunken tattoos" she got years ago
be concealed. The tattoo artist ...

Kat Von D revealed she covered one leg in
black ink to replace 'garbage, drunken
tattoos' she got years ago
Kat Von D is defending her latest tattoo. The
tattoo artist and former LA Ink star took to
Instagram on Tuesday to share a photo of her
new ink. Black ink covers nearly her entire
leg, save for a ...
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